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I wish to make the following observations regarding the Voter Identity provisions of this bill.
 
Having worked as a Polling Officer, and spoken to a number of other persons who have worked
in that capacity more recently, I am convinced that the requirement to provide proof of ID is
well accepted by voters, and streamlines the voting process, saving considerable time for both
voters and polling officials. I strongly urge the Queensland Government to remove any
amendments to the current system in regard to proof of identity from this bill
 
Chris Andersen
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